
 

 
 

ESW:  working together so that children can lead great lives 
www.educationsouthwest.org.uk 

  

 

 

 

 

1st December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week at KEVICC, our weekly theme is ‘Charity and Giving to Others’ which links to UNCRC Article 27 
(adequate standard of living): ‘Every child has the right to a standard of living that is good enough to meet 
their physical and social needs and support their development.’ 
 
To recognise this, we will be fundraising for local and national charities and will be holding the following 
events: 
 

• All students and staff are invited to wear non-uniform on Friday 9th December and as it is National 
Christmas Jumper day on 8th December, it seems fitting that there will be prizes for the most festive 
outfit. A donation of £1 is requested and can be paid either via WEDUC or in cash collected by Form 
Tutors on the day. 

• Students from all year groups are being invited to collect non-perishable food items for ‘Stepping 
Stones’ until Monday 12th December. We would be grateful for any donations of soups (tinned or 
packet), tinned fish (in brine/water), rice pudding/custard, breakfast cereals, pasta sauce, tinned 
sweetcorn, toilet paper, honey, jam, UHT milk (blue or green), oat milk or anything gluten-free/dairy-
free or vegan. We recognise that times are challenging for lots of families so please only donate if you 
are able to. 

• Our Rights Ambassadors will be organising a Christmas Movie event at lunchtime with popcorn for a 
donation of 50p per student. 

 
Students will be informed of the events through tutor time and assemblies and we will also post updates on 
our social media. Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Lucie Wagner 
Deputy Principal 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


